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Blue Peter 

Exciting news! 

Blue Peter have just launched a Reading for Pleasure Badge.  If you love to escape into another world 
with a book, then this is the badge for you!  Designed by Sir Quentin Blake, you need to tell Blue Peter 
about a book you have read and what you think about it in order to apply.  More details are in the link 
below: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge 

Dear Parents and Visitors 

My name is Mrs Linda May, and I am thrilled to be the Executive Headteacher of this school.  I am re-
sponsible for 5 closely located schools in the Helston area; all with a unique identity and yet shared de-
sire to offer our children the best possible start to their educational journey. 

I am ably supported by an experienced Senior Teacher who is our Head of School, and a dedicated and 
talented staff that have the same high expectations as you do for your child.  We believe in a close work-
ing relationship between teachers and parents is essential to success and we look forward to welcoming 
you to our many special events. 

I firmly believe that every child deserves to have a happy and fulfilling primary education.  I also know 
that children learn best through an interesting and engaging curriculum.  Together, we will strive to 
make learning enjoyable, varied and challenging so that all children achieve well and are motivated to do 
their very best. 

I look forward to our paths crossing and sharing some of the special moments in the life of our school. 

Please browse our website for more information. 

With all good wishes, 

Mrs L May 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge


Bunnies on the bus by Philip Ardagh  

The mischievous bunnies go on a wild ride around Sunny town!  

This is a fabulous story to read aloud which bounces along with rhyme and repetition. The spectacular 
illustrations make this book so engaging, both my 4-year-old and 2-year-old love to point out the various 
characters on each page. The added side stories of mischief and mayhem allow plenty of opportunities 
for book talk. This story would suit EYFS children.  

We enjoyed it so much that we have borrowed ‘Bunnies in a boat’ from Helston library!  

 

Mis Bray 

 

 

Diary Dates  

22nd September 2023 - INSET day 

6th October - INSET day 

11th  October—Individual Photos 

16th October—Nasal Flu Programme 

23rd October - 27th October 2023 - Half term  

20th December - 3rd January 2024 - School Holidays 

12th - 16th February 2024 - Half Term 

19th February 2024 - INSET Day 

29th March - 12th April 2024 - School Holidays 

6th May 2024 - Bank Holiday 

27th - 31st May 2024 - Half Term 

17th June 2024—INSET Day 

24th July 2024 - INSET Day 

25th July 2024 - Summer Holidays 



Wraparound Care September 2023 

Please find below new prices and times for Breakfast & After School Club 

For Breakfast Club 

7.30 - 8.45 am - £5.25 

7.45 - 8.45 am - £4.20 

8.00 -  8.45 am - £3.15 

8.15 - 8.45 am - £2.30 

 

 

For After school club  

3.15 - 4.00 pm- £3.15 

3.15 - 5.00 pm - £7.35 

3.15 - 5.30 pm  - £9.45 (THIS IS BY PRIOR ARRANGMENT ONLY AND WE WOULD NEED TO KNOW  

                                              IN  ADVANCE IF YOUR CHILD IS GOING TO STAY UNTIL 5.30 PM) 



Online-safety 

If you need any advice re online safety, please go to our school website where you will find lots of        
resources to help.  Sithney Community Primary School - Safeguarding information  

 

 

Walnut Allergy 

Due to having a child in school who has a severe nut allergy we are a ‘Nut Free’ School.  Please ensure 
you do not provide your child with a packed lunch or snack containing nuts.   

 

 

Morning Drop off 

We have noticed that some children are being left in the morning before the gate is open.  For your 
child’s safety all children need to be supervised in the mornings until they are handed over to the class 
teacher.  No child should be left in the playground or waiting area. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

School Office 

The school office will now be open from 8.30 am to 3.45 pm Monday to Friday 

Tracy Kapp will be working Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday 

From Thursday 28th September Elizabeth Ellis will be working in the office on Thursday and Friday 

 

 

https://www.sithney.cornwall.sch.uk/website/safeguarding/429584


Primary Sports Cluster Cross Country Events For 2023 / 2024 





 

 

 


